23 July 2012

Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CV32 5QH

Dear Sir/Madam

| object to your Proposed Preferred Option plans, because you could have adopted those
prepared in 2009 for the Core Strategy Plan, which did not require the use of precious Green
Belt land. These previous plans would have been much less expensive as they did not
require the extravagance of a whole new infrastructure, which we do not need.

Yours faithfully
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